
NOTICE OF APPROPRIATION HEARING 
 

VILLAGE OF McCOOK 
 
 
 
Public notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at 6:00 P.M. on December 7, 
2020 in the Board Room of the Village Hall, 5000 Glencoe Avenue, McCook, Illinois, on the 
proposed budget and appropriation ordinance for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2021 and 
ending December 31, 2021.  A copy of the latest version of the proposed budget and 
appropriation ordinance or formally prepared appropriation document will be available for public 
inspection in the office of the Village Clerk, at the above address, on or after November 25, 
2020. 
 
 

  CHARLES SOBUS, SR. 
  Village Clerk 

 


